
Kate  Hudson  Talks  Pregnancy
and Engagement Rumors

Actress Kate Hudson’s pregnancy is igniting many rumors, most
of which are absurdly untrue, reports UsMagazine.com.  While
on the England-based talk show The Graham Norton Show, Hudson
effectively debunked several rumors.  She revealed that while
she is pregnant with boyfriend Matt Bellamy’s child, she’s not
engaged  to  him.   When  asked  about  the  possibility  of  a
marriage, she replied, “I don’t like putting that sort of
pressure on it and I don’t feel it necessary to get married.” 
The actress went on to explain,  “I just want to be happy.”

Is getting married unnecessary pressure to a relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Many feel that a relationship is only worthwhile if it results
in marriage.  However, more and more people are finding this
untrue.   Before  you  begin  to  stress  over  a  dead-end
relationship,  consider  the  following  factors:

1. Don’t rush: Your relationship will pan out in its own
time.  Even if it seems to have a long way to go before
marriage enters into the equation, have no fear.

2. Think things through: Before you sprint to the altar, think
about the reasoning behind your decision.  Do you want to
marry to please others, or is it really what you want? 
Marriage is life-changing, so take it seriously.

3. Your happiness: Ultimately, the point of marriage is for
the couple in love to be happy together.  If you and your
partner are happy already and you don’t think marriage will
enhance it, it’s totally fine to keep things the way they are.


